[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.png]



May 6, 2021
The annual State of the School Meeting will be held tonight at 7 pm in the gym; those unable to attend in person will be able to join us via Zoom.  This is an event that we are required to hold in order to stay in compliance with our MNSAA accreditation.  More importantly, it is where you will learn about how our year went and what we are planning for the future.  Specific topics will include Catechesis of the Good Shepherd, Montessori, Staffing, COVID impacts, building updates and school stewardship.  

https://zoom.us/j/94016984056?pwd=cUpraWI5NEdBem05UzBLdXRrdEhMdz09  Meeting ID: 940 1698 4056  Passcode: 202914

On Friday, May 7th we will be holding our Carnival/Mardi Gras in the afternoon.  For this event, children will need pennies for the penny toss and quarters for the cake walk.  Each family is asked to donate an item (cake, cookies, fruit, etc.) for the cake walk.  If you are interested in helping, please call the office.

Monday, May 11th, Simon Gruenes will be the principal for the day.  He will get to learn what a day in the life of Mrs. Garvey looks like!  He may even get to make some important decisions for the school and students.  

The next School Mass will be next Wednesday, May 12th at 10:30 am.  The 5th and 6th grades will be leading.  
We are praying for a nice day next Wednesday, May 12th as we are planning our outdoor picnic and spring concert.  The picnic will begin at 6 pm and consist of hot dogs, chips, beans, water and dessert.  The concert will start at 7 pm.  We are planning to have the event out on the lawn in front of the church.  Please bring your own lawn chairs.  We are so excited as this is the first opportunity we have had to be all together for over a year!
We will have our final Birthday Lunch on Thursday, May 13th.  We will be celebrating our May Birthdays.

The students grades 1-8 will be going the Canby Theater next Friday, May 14th for a marathon reward that they earned last year.  Permission slips will go home early next week.
I am attaching some information regarding school choice that our Minnesota legislators will be voting on very soon.  COVID has brought school choice to light in a very new way which has politicians considering how every important private education is to children everywhere.  Please read through the materials and if you are so inclined, share your thoughts and experiences with private education with our legislators.

May God Bless,

Mrs. Garvey

The Minnesota Senate has passed a School Choice bill enabling access to education savings accounts for ALL families making less than $150,000.
Help us get this transformative bill signed into law!
Tell Governor Walz & legislators that kids need school choice now!
	Click to Send a Message 


AND...
Rally in support of students at Governor Walz's residence!
Join with school choice advocates from across Minnesota on Saturday, May 8th. 
	Click for Rally Details 


The Problem
The COVID pandemic has made the need for school choice more evident than ever.
When the state shut down schools last March and into the 2020-21 school year, there were limited options aside from distance learning for students in public schools. Whether it was a kindergartner learning to read, a student with a learning disability, or someone who was already struggling in school, there were very few options.
Parents and kids need access to all educational options, and personal financial barriers should not prevent our students from getting the education they need. We cannot sit by idly as our children suffer from isolation and substandard education through distance learning.
Urge your lawmakers to support the education provisions of Senate File 960, which provide parents with financial resources to access non-public schools or to pay for tutors and supplemental educational services for students in distance and hybrid learning models.
Take Action  If you have...
One Minute: Send a message to support the education provisions of Senate File 960, which provide parents with financial resources to access non-public schools or pay for tutors and supplemental educational services for students in distance and hybrid learning models.
Five Minutes: After sending a message, you will be prompted to call your representative. You will receive a phone call and when you answer, you will be connected to your representative. If they do not answer, leave a message. You can follow the script on your device. You can also record a video that can be sent to your legislators.
More Time: Join your voice with school choice advocates from across Minnesota outside Governor Walz's residence during a rally on Saturday, May 8th from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM. Registration is not required but greatly appreciated. Students, parents, grandparents, and all those who wish to see parents enabled to choose the right school for their child(ren) are encouraged to attend.     
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